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Frances

| have just been informed of the development plan PLAN/2020/0568 and | am sending this email to notify
of my objection to this development based on the following implications:

1. The significant disruption that this will cause to traffic on Goldsworth road - us residents have been
experiencing this for way over 3 years already and the consideration of a future high-rise
development is almost unbearable.

2. The increased demand for trains from Woking station - as a commuter into London | already never
am able to obtain a seat in the morning and quite frequently have to miss trains due to there being
no standing space in the carriage. A development such as this needs to consider the implications on
infrastructure. Put simply, the current infrastructure will not be able to deal with this additional

demand

3. School places in the area are already of high demand and therefore this development coupled with
all of the works currently will again simply put a strain on the local resources. Additional
development and investment would be required.

Due to the reasons mentioned above | therefore fully object to this development in the strongest terms.

Yours faithfully
Hannah Williams

78 Vale Farm Road

Woking
Surrey
GU21 6DP



